Subject: ENERGY STAR Computer Draft 1 Version 6.0 Specification

This message contains graphics. If you do not see the graphics, click here to view.



ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Computers Partner or Other Interested Party:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) would like to announce the release of the Draft 1 Version 6.0 ENERGY STAR Specification for Computers. The Draft is attached and is accompanied by a cover letter and test procedure. Due to file size, the EPA dataset analyzed in support of Draft 1 development will be posted to the ENERGY STAR Computers Specification Development page found here, along with other relevant documents. Stakeholders are invited to review these documents and submit comments to EPA via email to computers@energystar.gov by March 13, 2012.

Stakeholders are also invited to participate in a Webinar to discuss specification development and provide feedback directly to EPA. The Webinar will be held on March 1, 2012. Please RSVP no later than February 28, 2012 by emailing computers@energystar.gov with your contact information and "RSVP" in the subject line. Meeting details will be forwarded to participants shortly before the meeting.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program. Stakeholder participation is critical to developing a meaningful specification and to the overall success of ENERGY STAR. Please feel free to contact RJ Meyers at (202) 343-9923 or Meyers.Robert@epa.gov with any questions or comments.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.





